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As the crowds were increasing, He began to say, “This 
generation is a wicked generation.  It seeks for a sign, and yet 
no sign will be given to it but the sign of Jonah.” 

   Luke 11:29 
 
 
        
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
EvanTell, Inc., based in Dallas, was founded and is headed by 
Larry Moyer for the purpose of training and supporting 
believers in evangelism.  The staff puts on seminars, publishes 
training materials and tracts, produces videos and provides 
encouragement for believers around the world to present the 
Gospel to others.  Pray for wisdom and safety for Larry and his 
staff as they plan and travel, and for the Lord to use this 
ministry to draw many to Himself in faith. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

Monday through Friday evenings – Bible Club at Greenes’ 
 
Tuesday – 10:00 AM Women of the Cross 
 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting                    
 
 
  

 
Sunday  

June 10, 2012 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 

 
What Makes a Wicked Generation? 

Luke 11:29-36 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Group – EvanTell                                                4:00 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 
 

Concerning the Word of Life 
1 John 1:1-4 

 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
The first of the Backyard Bible Clubs will begin this Monday 
evening at Matt and Jean Greene’s home.  Please pray for a good 
turnout and the blessing of God on the club. 
 
Summer Backyard Bible Clubs will be reaching 4 neighborhoods of 
children this year, and now it’s easier than ever for you to get 
involved!  There is a place on the bulletin board for you to give 
toward snacks.  Or, homemade cookies can be frozen and put 
(labeled) in the church freezer. 
 
Women of the Cross, a ladies’ Bible study, meets Tuesday at 10 AM 
in the fellowship hall. All women of the church are invited, and 
childcare is provided. 
 
Remember the baby bottles for Loving Choices should be filled with 
change and returned by next Sunday, June 17.  We encourage you to 
take one from the box in the foyer and return it 
 
There will be a Teacher Appreciation Dinner for the evening 
service next week. This dinner is being catered and is for the whole 
church family to enjoy.  Come and thank your Sunday School teacher. 
 
We are in need of a couple of ladies to take a rotation in serving the 
church family in childcare in the nursery.  This would be on the first 
Sunday of each month.  Talk with Becky Luther. 
 
Book Club:  For June we are reading Knowing God by J.I. Packer.  
Talk to Pastor Brad for more info. 
 
We extend our deepest sympathy to Carolyn Parsons and family at the 
passing of her father on Monday evening, June 4. Pray for the 
comfort of the Lord for the family. 
 
We rejoice at the safe arrival on June 1 of Margaret Leigh McNeill, 
daughter of Nick and Rebecca McNeill and granddaughter of Linda 
Robinson. 
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